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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 9:43 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Request

 

From: David Tiomkin <dtiomkin@aurelius-capital.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 3:32 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Request  
  
Mayor Hochvert, 

  

My family and I are considering moving to Scarsdale. We presently live in London, though we are originally from New 

York. We are moving back to the U.S. this summer.  

  

I am wondering whether Scarsdale is taking any steps to mitigate the effects of the federal tax law passed in December 

2017. I know that some, including Governor Cuomo, have suggested that municipalities should set up funds allowing 

residents to make tax-deductible donations in lieu of real estate tax payments made to fund certain activities, namely 

education. Have you and the Board of Trustees considered these or other options, and if so, can you share what your 

plans may be in this regard. 

  

I am happy to discuss this by phone if easier.  

  

Many thanks, 

David  

  

  

David Tiomkin 
Aurelius Capital Management (UK), LLP 
24 Savile Row 
5th Floor 
London W1S 2ES 
+44 (0) 20 7073 2160 telephone 
+44 (0) 20 7073 2159 fax 
+44 (0) 7785 181 010 mobile 
dtiomkin@aurelius-capital.com 

  
This e-mail message is intended only for the named recipient(s) above. It may contain confidential and/or privileged information of Aurelius Capital 

Management, LP (and/or its affiliates or managed entities) intended for the addressee(s) only. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby 

notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail and any attachment(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in 

error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to this e-mail and delete the message and any attachment(s) from your system.  


